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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

EYFS Liturgical Dance Performance 

2 July 2025 

 

The children in St Francis Class have been taking part in dance lessons this half-term 

and we would like to invite you to attend their Liturgical Dance Performance.  The 

performance will begin at 2.40pm on Wednesday 2 July 2025. 

 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible for the performance.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Barron 

EYFS Class Teacher 
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